
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2023 Arizona State Planning Conference 
Wigwam Resort – 300 E. Wigwam Blvd, Litchfield Park, AZ, 85340 

September 6th – September 8th, 2023 
 

This is to notify the public that a quorum of the Sedona Planning & Zoning Commission 
is attending the 2023 Arizona State Planning Conference at the Wigwam Resort in 
Litchfield Park. This event will take place on Wednesday, September 6th through 
Friday, September 8th, 2023, at 300 E. Wigwam Blvd, Litchfield Park, AZ, 85340. 
 
While this is not an official Planning & Zoning Commission meeting, public notice is 
given for this event because of the potential that quorums of City Council, Commissions, 
Boards or Committees may be present at one time. 
 
 
 
 
        
Cari Meyer, Planning Manager 
 
 
 
Date posted at physical locations: __________  
Staff Initials: ____DJ_______ 
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